
Tïlaxwell s Çifc "fiuit
Box 62

WESLACO, TEXAS

January 3, 1949

Miss Laura Gilpin
.Box 1173
Banta Fe, New Mexico

Bear Miss uilpin:

We have received a letter from Miss Brenda
Putnam asking who sent her fruit for Christmas.
She also enclosed a self addressed card for us 
to answer. We are in a quandry as on the order 
blank you wrote "no card" and we therefore wanted 
to contact you before answering Miss Putnam. We 
would appreciate your dropping us a card concerning 
the matter.
We are terribly sorry that we did not have any 
kumquats this^jrgpr. ‘ihe freeze damage was quite 
severe and vreA unable to obtain as many different 
kinds of fruit as we ordinarily would, we hope to 
have some again next year, however, as the fruit 
crop should be more normal.

'Thanking you for your order and wishing you a Happy 
New Year, we remain

sincerely yours, 

MAXWELL’S GIFT FRUIT

Norman P. Maxwell


